
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Approve clarification of board action of September 12, 2017, (C.114) with Universal
Specialty Vehicle, Inc. to correct the Payment Limit which should have read to add $42,222
to a new total of $589,846, for necessary modifications to improve infection control and
ensure sufficient generator capacity for two Health Care for the Homeless mobile dental
vehicles. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
100% funded by Federal Augmentation Funding. 

BACKGROUND: 
On September 12, 2017, the Board of Supervisors approved the purchase order with
Universal Specialty Vehicle, Inc. to add $36,460 for a new total payment limit of $548,084
for necessary modifications to improve infection control and to ensure sufficient generator
capacity to fully support the operation of two Health Care for the Homeless mobile dental
vehicles.

The purpose of this board order is to correct an error in the total payment limit which should
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I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  17, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Tasha Scott,   Marcy Wilhelm,   Bill Sorrell   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: October  17, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Correct September 12, 2017 Board Order Item #C.114 with Universal Specialty Vehicle, Inc. 



have read to add $42,222 for a new total payment limit of $589,846. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
If this correction is not approved, the County will not be able to obtain the necessary
upgrades and there may not be sufficient generator power to support all electrical
applications in the mobile medical vehicles during operation, and physical space of dental
offices will not be utilized as efficiently. 


